THE VHA VOLUNTEER
AWARDS NIGHT RECOGNIZED
EXEMPLARY SERVICE BY
RECIPIENTS TO THE VILLAGES
COMMUNITY AND BEYOND

It is our privilege every year (o recognize groups
and individuals who make significant, positive
contributions to The Villages community.
As advocates for “Keeping the Dream Alive”
we appreciate those who have the same vision
and dedicate themselves to fulfilling it in a variety
of ways.

The Villages Homeowners
Advocates Voice

April 2021

Beth Halstead, HCC President-
Elect, receives VHA Award from
Nicholas Hemes

Hometown Civitan Club
members in Attendance at
VHA Award Program



